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5th May 2021 

  

 

HAVEN ROAD STORMWATER REALIGNMENT INVESTIGATION WORK 

 

We have been looking to improve how our stormwater is managed from the Fountain Place 

stormwater catchment. The current pipes are nearing the end of their useful life, and need 

to be upgraded.  

 

The pipes also run through private land, so we are looking to realign the pipes onto public 

land when we carry out this upgrade. 

 

To determine the best path for the new pipe we need to carry out some ground 

investigation work. This will help determine if there are any factors that could impact the 

project, such as cultural and archaeological presence, HAIL contamination (hazardous 

materials) and geology.  

 

Further details of this work are shown over the page. We are looking to start this work in 

the week beginning 10 May 2021, and lasting 5 days (weather dependent). 

 

Property and business access will always be maintained at all times. 

 

From these investigations we expect to determine the alignment of the stormwater pipes. 

We will then look to meet with those impacted, though our intention is to utilise the road 

median where available to minimise disruption.  

 

If you have any concerns with the work proposed and or future activities, please do not 

hesitate to contact me on the details above. 

 
Kind regards, 
 

 

 

 

Jasper Snyder 

Team Leader Capital Projects 
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INVESTIGATION WORK 
(Note: Details of the larger construciton work will be advised approx June 2021) 
 

WHAT ARE WE DOING?  
• Three small scale excavations in the berm and one on the road to various depths. This is to 

analyse the underlying conditions. This wll be supervised by Iwi and Geotech specialists. 

WHY ARE WE DOING IT? 
• To confirm the underlying ground conditions and to help determine the method of pipe 

installaltion. This information will also be used for the design of the stormwater pipeline. 

DURATION:  
• Five Days Monday 10 May to Friday 15 May 2021 - one day per test pit (maybe faster) with 

Friday being for reinstatement. 

TRAFFIC CONDITIONS: 
• No impacts during berm works but a 30km/hr speed restriction and Stop/Go traffic control 

will be used during the test pit on Vickerman St. Expect minor delays.  

FIND OUT MORE: 
• For more information, please contact the Council’s Project Manager  

Jasper on 022 005 3647 or email: jasper.snyder@ncc.govt.nz 
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